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Central Bank collaborates 

with the Ministry of Digital 

Transformation and Unified 

Payments Interface (UPI), 

India 
 

  

On April 6, 2024, representatives from the Central Bank’s 

Management Team as well as senior officials from the 

Ministry of Digital Transformation met with a team from the 

Centre for Digital Public Infrastructure (CDPI) and a 

representative of the of the National Payments Corporation 

of India (NPCI) International Payments Ltd. (NIPL). 

 

The meeting facilitated the sharing of insights about the 

implementation of digital payments, digital identity and 

other digital public infrastructure and potential applications 

to the Trinidad and Tobago financial landscape.   

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Central Bank Governor Alvin Hilaire and Wayne Nakhid, 

National Chief Digital Officer, Ministry of Digital Transformation 

(fifth from right) along with representatives of the Central Bank 

of Trinidad and Tobago, the Ministry of Digital Transformation, 

the Centre for Digital Public Infrastructure and the National 

Payments Corporation of India (NPCI) International Payments 

Ltd. (NIPL). 
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